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March 1, 2022 
 
General Manager,  
Listing Department, 
BSE Limited, 
P.J. Tower, Dalal Street, 
Mumbai 400 001 
 
 
Scrip Code No: 533177 

 
 
 
Vice President,  
Listing Department, 
National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
'Exchange Plaza', Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Bandra (East), Mumbai - 400 051 
 
 
Scrip Code No: IL&FSTRANS EQ 

 
Dear Sirs, 
 
Sub:  Clarification on misleading and false article published in The Economic Times dated 

February 26, 2022 under caption - Secured Lenders Reject IL&FS Jammu Tunnel 
Debt recast plan 

 
This is with reference to the story headlined - Secured Lenders Reject IL&FS Jammu 
Tunnel Debt recast plan published across Economic Times Editions on February 26, 2022 
(copy enclosed). 
 
The news article published under the subject caption is misleading and therefore the 
Company had sent a following response to The Editor, Economic Times on February 26, 
2022 and requested them to publish the same with necessary clarifications: 
 
1) The restructuring proposal of CNTL is progressing well and the lenders of CNTL, in their 
last meeting, have approved appointment of Valuer, Forensic Auditors and Rating agencies 
which is the pre-requisite for any restructuring of debt as per norms and the appointment 
process is underway. 
 
2) The voting for the restructuring proposal is yet to start and expected next week. Therefore, 
any inference towards the outcome is premature and false. 
 
3) The lenders had raised certain queries on the proposal including the distribution plan in the 
normal course which have been adequately addressed and clarified to them. 
  
4) The Company has also explained to the lenders that the current restructuring proposal 
presents a much enhanced recovery for the secured lenders including start of interest accrual 
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from April 2021 (which provides substantial benefit to the lenders) which has led to 
appointment of intermediaries stated above. 
 
The Company has requested the Editor to publish the aforementioned facts as a clarification 
so that correct information with regards to the resolution progress of this asset is available to 
everyone. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
For IL&FS Transportation Networks Limited 

 
Sd/- 
Krishna Ghag 
Vice President & Company Secretary 
 
 
(Kind Attn: This intimation is being made pursuant to email dated March 24, 2020 regarding 
Guidelines for submissions on NEAPS Portal in the wake of CoVID 19 virus, of Listing 
Compliance Department, National Stock Exchange of India Limited. Accordingly, the 
submission is being made in SD/- mode as the company is in compliance of the COVID-19 
Guidelines of Work from Home.) 




